
Dear Committee, 
 
Please vote against SB 761.  If passed, this bill would suppress voting rights in Oregon.  It is in violation of our 
constitutional rights. Voting is a fundamental right subject to equal protection guarantees under the 

Fourteenth Amendment. 
 
Thank you for your sincere consideration for casting a vote against SB 761. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Geiser 
2255  Garfield Street 
Eugene, OR 97405 
 
 
 


